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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 22, 1990

Dear Bob:

I recently received a report from
Secretary Yeutter singling out your
constructive work on the Farm Bill.
Clayton seems to feel that we have a sound
bill after a lot of hard work. I simply
want to thank you for your key role in all
of this.

With warm regards,

Sincerely

The Honorable Robert Dole
Republican Leader

United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510
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